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Timothy Murphy provided in-person testimony in support of HB3552.   

During the testimony, data was referenced from Health Policy Institute, which is a research 
arm of the American Dental Association.  

You will find the data supports three main points that accompany Timothy Murphy’s in-
person statements:  

1) Dental practices are actively hiring for Dental Assistants and Hygienists in 2024 and 
plan to continue in 2025. 

2) Dental Assistants and Hygienists are very challenging positions to recruit.  
3) Dental Assistants and Hygienists in Oregon are paid between $27.42 - $50.82 

(median hourly wage dependent on role), which is above well above living wage 
standard.  

 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


